
 

 

26th March 2017 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

We Entel hereby confirm that our batteries are shipped with a maximum of 30% charge as 

per the regulation standards. For any further clarification, please contact our technical 

department at technical@entel.co.uk.  

 

 

Sincerely  

Katie Baker  

 

 

Senior Sales Support Coordinator  

 


